
WHAT'S NEW1 The RCSD COVID-19 dashboard containing each school’s positive case

numbers is updated daily and available on our district website.

As of today, RCSD has approximately, 70 positive COVID-19 cases,

directly tied to social gatherings over the Thanksgiving Break. We ask

our RCSD community to be thoughtful and mindful throughout the

Winter Break as your actions have a direct impact on our ability to

remain open.

It is a daily challenge to adequately staff our schools given the current

COVID-19 rates.

WHAT WE KNOW2
The imminent Regional Stay at Home Orders announced December 3,

2020, specifically allow schools to remain open.
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AS A REMINDER3
Please, do NOT send your child to school if you and/or they are not

feeling well or have come in contact with a confirmed COVID-19

positive case. 

If someone has symptoms, they must immediately quarantine and

contact their local public health authority or healthcare provider.
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STILL HAPPENING!4
There is an appointment only COVID-19 testing site in Roseville at the

Maidu Activity Center. Schedule testing at lhi.care/covidtesting or call

888.634.1123.

There is also an appointment only COVID-19 testing site at Placer County

Office of Education, 655 Menlo Drive, Rocklin for exposed students and

RCSD staff. Schedule testing at https://placercounty.setmore.com/.

BOARD NEWS5
Our next board meeting will be held December 15 at 6 PM. The board

will take action on the first interim budget and receive a Reopening

Schools presentation. The meeting will be streamed on Facebook Live

via the RCSD Facebook page.
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